
 

 

Letter of Appreciation 

November 22, 2021 

Dear National University of Architecture and Construction of Armenia: 

With the support of member universities, the Panel Session on Resilient City and 

Smart Development Under the 5th China-CEEC Capital Mayors Forum & the 5th BRAUIC 

Conference (Online) has been held online successfully on November 19, 2021. The panel 

session themed “Resilient City and Smart Development” has invited 5 experts from 5 

countries as keynote speakers, attracting over 200 delegates from 39 

universities/institutions and 15 countries, and pooling wisdom and sharing experience to 

improve city management and promote green and resilient urban development. 

At the conference, the BRAUIC Development Declaration, the BRAUIC Five-year 

Action Plan (2021-2025) and a regional chair in Central and Eastern Europe were officially 

announced. In the future, the BRAUIC will continue to promote the mutual recognition of 

credits, academic qualifications and degrees among its members, promote the 

establishment of joint laboratories and research centers, and plan to build the Belt and 

Road Architectural and Cultural Heritage List and Database. 

Your efforts and presence have helped to make this conference a great success. On 

this occasion, I would like to express my sincere gratitude for your strong support and 

cooperation. In the meantime, I would like to extend my heartfelt thanks to all the 

hard-working colleagues who have devoted themselves in preparatory work. 

 

 

 
Prof. JIANG Jie（蒋捷） 

Secretary-General of the BRAUIC 
Executive Dean, International Development Research Institute of BUCEA 


